
MayorandCouncillors 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

CityClerk 
January 17, 2022 1 :10 PM 
MayorandCouncillors 

Schedule 16 to the Minutes of 
the Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 
Monday, January 17, 2022. 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

FW: Talisman Park: Public Hearing January 17th 2022 
Talisman Park - Gurprit Nahal - Mayor and Council.pdf 

Categories: -TO: MAYOR & EACH COUNCILLOR/ FROM: CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 

From: Adam Kossack <akossack@trailappliances.com> 

Sent: January 17, 2022 12:57 PM 

To: CityClerk <CityClerk@richmond.ca> 

Subject: Talisman Park: Public Hearing January 17th 2022 

I City of Richmond Security Warning: This email was sent from an external source outside the City. Please do not click or open 
attachments unless you recognize the source of this email and the content is safe. 

Dear City Clerk 

Please see attached letter of support for item #2 on January 17th 2022 Public Hearing Agenda. 

Thanks, 
Gurprit 

Adam Kossack I Key Account Manager, Multi Family Division I Trail Appliances ltd. I P.604-434-8711 I f.604-412-6753 I 
Direct. 604-412-6755 I Mobile. 604-992-7159 I www.traihn 11liances.com 

Our showrooms are open to help customers find the appliances they need. Please check our website for current operating hours, our full 
offering of delivery and pickup services (including touchless op 1·,o:-:::). 2rnrl clr2i:ails on how we're keeping our employees and customers safe. 

This message contains confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, or have received this message in error1 

please notify the sender by return e-mail and delete it from your system; the use, distribution or copying of any portion of this message is 
unauthorized. Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

1 



January 14th, 2022 

Richmond Mayor and Council 
City of Richmond 
6911 No.3 Road 
Richmond, BC 
V6Y 2Cl 

Dear Mayor Brodie and Council, 

My name is Gurprit Nahal and our family has been living in Richmond for over 25 years 
now. When we emigrated from India, we started to love Richmond the second we stepped 
out of the airplane. I just recently got married and we are excited to continue living in 
Richmond. 

I think that the Talisman Park Project is a great idea for the City of Richmond. I've seen 
this space empty for a long time, and I think this project will help preserve the greenery 
while integrating a new housing development. This opens doors for other young families 
to come into Richmond who might have not been able to afford it otherwise. We love 
how the Garden City block has brought many families into Richmond. The average single 
family home in Richmond has increased to approximately 1.7 million dollars. This new 
project will help increase affordable housing. With easy access to the SkyTrain station, 
we will need less cars on the road. Also, this is very close to Aberdeen shopping mall and 
this will help small businesses be more successful because of the increased in population 
from the new development. 

Yours Truly, 
Gurprit N ahal 
4100 Danforth Drive, Richmond BC V6X 2X2 


